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5th June 2023 

Class teachers and staff structure for 2023/2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have been busy planning ahead to ensure we have the very strongest and most 

skilled staff team in place to teach our children for the 2023/2024 school year.  

The class teacher structure for 2023/2024 will be as follows: 

The Bridge – Miss Jeffcock  

Nursery – Mrs. Corr 

Reception – Mr. Jordan  

Year 1 – Miss Brush 

Year 2 – Ms Turner  

Year 3 – Mr. Carter 

Year 4 – Mrs. Jamieson  

Year 5 – Mr. Sayers 

Year 6 – Mr. Murphy  

 

We are also delighted to introduce a new provision, ‘The Bridge’ which will be based 

in our lower building from September 2023. We have secured significant funding 

from various sources to create our very own provision in school to meet the needs of 

children with significant special educational needs and disabilities who already attend 

our school and might do so in the future. This provision will be led by Miss Jeffcock 

and will include a fully refurbished learning space and a brand new sensory room 

designed and installed by a professional company. ‘The Bridge’ will also continue to 

be the base for Mrs. Wakenshaw’s ‘Thrive’ social, emotional and mental health 

support work that benefits children across the school.  

By having ‘The Bridge’ provision it will mean that in all of our classes across the 

school all of our children’s needs are fully met and all children are getting the 

provision that is right for them. We are really proud to be putting a structure in place 
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that is quite unique and promotes our ethos that Lemington Riverside Primary 

School is a school for every child in Lemington.  

Alongside our class teachers, we have a team of outstanding teaching assistants 

who provide exceptional additional support to children across the school. We are 

also pleased to confirm that we are in a position to expand that team by one 

member this summer.  

Following parent/carer feedback last year, we will be hosting a special open 

evening on Tuesday 4th July between 3:30 and 5:00pm where parents and 

their children will be welcome to visit your child’s new classroom, meet your child’s 

new teacher and ask any questions you might have ahead of the new school year.  

Children across the school will all spend the day with their new class teacher in their 

new classroom on our whole-school transition day on Wednesday 12th July. On 

that day, children should be dropped off and collected from their current classroom.  

With so many exciting developments in our school this year we are extremely 

excited for what lies ahead in the 2023/2024 school year here at Lemington 

Riverside!  

With best wishes, 

Mr. Heeley 

Headteacher  

 

 


